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March 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 14th at Macedonia Church.  There were 42 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held and Jock Prestigiacomo won. 

• A Master Roster was passed around for any corrections to addresses and phone numbers. 

• Carl reminded everyone that the meal trial period is February through May.  At the May 

meeting, a vote will be taken on whether or not to continue meals.  During the trail, Jock is 

collecting money for meals and using chips to control meals. 

• Carl asked that everyone who wins a tournament or has the Big Fish to make sure that their 

picture is taken by Jim Cushman.  Also, the new members need to have their picture taken 

of the web site.  Carl will do this.  

• Sammy Crouch has club hats for sale at $12.00 each. 

• Sammy also said that Cast for Kids will be on May 25th.  Boaters are asked to be there at 

7:00.  Jeff Barnes wanted to be with us but is at the Classic.  Also, Sammy plans to invite 

Davey Hite and Anthony G this year. 

• Al Odom mentioned that Fishers of Men will have a booth at the Classic and there will be a 

20% discount for senior members. 

• Remember in your prayers Leif Kargarrd’s wife, Paul Shockey, John Anderson and Billy 

Howell’s family as Billy recently passed away. 

•  Al Odom asked our blessing and lunch was served. 

• The drawing for our March tournament was accomplished.  There will be 17 boats and 34 

members fishing from 8:30 to 3:30.  Thanks to Bill Sturm for providing his boat.  

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

Next meeting is on April 18th @ Macedonia Church. 
  

Menu will be BBQ Pork, macaroni & cheese, green beans, sliced tomatoes, rolls and drink.   

Cost is $8.00. 
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Tournament Results  
Our March Tournament was held on the 15th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 34 members 

participated.  Seventeen boats departed at 8:30 on a cold and very windy day with weigh-in 

scheduled for 3:30.  The results were 54 fish caught at an approximate weight of 122 pounds.  

There were seven limits caught with two zeroes.  There were no dead fish. 

 

 

March Champions 
Randy Fulmer and Joe Dowell 

13.00 Pounds 

                     

March Big Fish 

Joe Dowell 

5.55 Pounds 

 

Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on April 19th. 
  

The April One-on-One will be held on the 12th. 
 

                    

                       February Tournament Results 
 

First Place:  Al Odom and Alan North, 5 fish, 22.25 pounds on spinner baits. 

              Second Place:  Marvin Brown and Clint DeBrand, 5 Fish, 18.00 pounds 

on spinner baits. 

                          Third Place:  Skip Parker and Burl Fleming, 5 Fish, 17.20 pounds 

on spinner baits. 

Fourth Place: Ed Kelly and Danny Dowd, 5 Fish, 14.25 pounds. 

                    Fifth Place:  Ron Wood and Richard Garrick, 5 Fish, 11.90 pounds 

on plastic. 

Big Fish:  Al Odom, 6.30 pounds. 

 

March One-on-One Results 
N  

    First Place:  Carl Horn, 16.21 pounds. 

    Big Fish:  Tom Weigand, 5.7 pounds. 

 

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


